
 

Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board Agenda 2 April 2003 

8. CASHEL STREET:  P30 PARKING RESTRICTION 
 

Officer responsible Author 
City Streets Manager Malcolm Taylor Traffic Engineer (Community),  DDI 941 8604 

 
 The purpose of this report is to seek the Board’s approval to alter the parking restriction on the south 

side of Cashel Street east of Barbadoes Street (see attached plan). 
 
 Mr Grant Furlonger, Director of Bright Sparks Promotional Marketing at 292 Cashel Street, has 

requested that the existing 30 minute time limited parking to the west of this property be extended in 
an easterly direction across the front of the building.  Currently this area has no time limit restriction on 
parking.   

 
 The extension of the 30 minute parking in front of 292 Cashel Street would allow for some short term 

parking in front of the building and would also benefit adjoining businesses. The other occupiers of 292 
Cashel Street and the Parking Operations Manager support the proposed parking restriction change.  

 
 Staff 
 Recommendation: That the Board approve the installation of the following parking restriction: 
 
  1. That the existing parking of vehicles restricted to a maximum period of 

30 minutes on the southern side of Cashel Street commencing at a 
point 48 metres from its intersection with Barbadoes Street and 
extending in a easterly direction for a distance of 26 metres, be 
revoked.  

 
  2. That the parking of vehicles be restricted to a maximum period of 

30 minutes on the southern side of Cashel Street commencing at a 
point 48 metres from its intersection with Barbadoes Street and 
extending in a easterly direction for a distance of 45 metres. 

 
 Chairperson’s 
 Recommendation:  That the recommendation be adopted. 
 
 
 


